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Victorian Commission for Gambling and Liquor Regulation 
Level 3, 12 Shelley St 
RICHMOND VIC 3121 

Dear Mr Harris, 

Section 25 - Table of Progress 

VCG.0001 .0002.6039 

I refer to your email dated 3 January 2019 and subsequent related conversations, requesting 
that Crown Melbourne provide a table updating its progress on each of the 
Recommendations of the Sixth Review of the Casino Operator and Licence, in a similar 
format provided to the VCGLR during the Fifth Casino Review. 

Accordingly, please find attached by way of update, a table containing an overview of the 
current status of each of the Recommendations. 

We note that the status of each Recommendation provided, is a point in time view and 
Crown's response to each Recommendation may vary as work progresses. We will keep the 
VCGLR appraised in this respect in our ongoing updates. 

I hope the information provided is useful, however, please let me know if you require any 
further information or would like to discuss any of the matters contained in the table. 

Yours sincerely 

Michelle Fielding 
Group General Manager - Regulatory and Compliance 

Encl. 
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